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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Meredith Bruster <meredith.bruster@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 12:30 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 254 Maria Hearing
Attachments: Bruster, Meredith Lease (1).pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai, 
 
I understand that you are involved with preparing the hearing/appeals materials for Thomas Gilberson's 1:30 hearing. I am 
sharing this email as a follow up to the voicemail I left today. 
Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the hearing today. However, I wanted to provide more evidence that my landlord, 
Thomas Gilbertson, does not in fact reside permanently at 254 Maria Avenue in St. Paul. Attached is a copy of my lease 
with Tom's postal address, listed in Willmar. Additionally, linked here is his website which states that he lives in Willmar. 
Additionally, below is a screenshot of an email Tom sent to me, which states that his wife Ashley will be temporarily 
living in the house for a few days in June, as she resides permanently with Tom in Willmar. All information suggests that 
Tom does not reside permanently in the house.  
 

 
 
Thank you in advance for your insight. Please let me know what questions you may have. I can be reached by phone at 
563-449-2192 as well. 
 
Best, 
Meredith Bruster 


